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Newsletter

17th February 2017

Dear parents, carers, staff and friends,


[image: Image result for science fair]
A big thank you to the many, many families who joined us for our Science Fair yesterday. It was fantastic to see so many parents and carers coming to see the children’s learning.

We were all impressed with the variety of experiments and learning taking place all through the school. It was wonderful to hear the children speaking so confidently about their learning and explaining so clearly what they were working on. Well done everyone!

Thank you to all of our staff who worked so hard to prepare for the event. We can’t wait for next year!

News this week
On Monday, our older classes visited the Lighthouse Cinema as part of the Dublin International Film Festival. 5th and 6th met the famous children’s author Jacqueline Wilson before seeing the 1952 film ‘Mandy’. 3rd Class saw a Spanish film called ‘Zip and Zap and the Captain’s Island’ while 4th Class saw ‘Kai’. Our reviewers report that all three films were fantastic!
Dates for your diary
Sunday, 19th Feb. – Family Mass at 11.45 a.m. at St. Joseph’s Church, Berkeley Road
23/24 February – Mid-Term Break
13-16 – Seachtain na Gaeilge
15 March – Céilí Mór
16 March – International Day
17 March – St. Patrick’s Day – School Closed

Attendance and punctuality 
Well done to both Miss Calvey’s 1st and 2nd  Class with 99.3% attendance this week! 5th Class were just pipped at the post with 99.1%!

Family Mass
Don’t forget – our Family Mass is on THIS Sunday, 19th February at St. Joseph’s Church, Berkeley Road. All are welcome and we look forward to seeing you there.

Mid-Term Break
We are open as normal on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday next week. We close for just two days (Thursday 23rd and Friday 24th February) for our mid-term break. School will re-open on Monday, 27th February.

FINAL REMINDER!
Enrolment for Junior Infants – Sept. 2017
We are currently accepting enrolment forms for Junior Infants in September 2017. We will have one class of 22 and have already received a large number of applications.
Children must be 4 years old by 30th April 2017 to be eligible for a place. Application forms must be completed and returned to the office by Tuesday, 28th February 2017. 

Have a lovely weekend!
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